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7th February 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you of an opportunity for additional support for your child during half term. 
The intent of the sessions below is to support students so that they can prioritise their mock exams and, 
ultimately, their GCSE exams in the summer. The sessions are: 
 

 Time Subject (1) Staff Subject (2) Staff 

Monday 17th 
February 

0930-
1200 

English (Spoken Language 
Catch Up) 

Mrs Thornberry-
French 

    

1230-
1500 

English (Spoken Language 
Catch Up) 

Mrs Thornberry-
French 

Design 
Technology 

Miss 
Harrison 

Tuesday 18th 
February 

0930-
1200 

Health and Social  Miss Bennett Business 
Mr 
Morrissey 

1230-
1500 

Dance Miss Lakin 
Computer 
Science 

Mr 
Morrissey 

Wednesday 19th 
February 

0930-
1200 

English Mr Allan     

1230-
1500 

English Mr Allan     

Thursday 20th 
February 

0930-
1200 

Art 
Miss Higgins and 
Miss Stirling 

    

1230-
1500 

Art 
Miss Higgins and 
Miss Stirling 

    

Friday 21st 
February 

0930-
1200 

Maths 
Mr Darke and Miss 
Evans 

    

1230-
1500 

Science  Miss Quigley-Curror     

 
Teaching staff will inform students if their attendance is required and you will receive an invite via text message. 
Students are not expected to be in school uniform but are expected to attend on time. Students should sign in at 
reception, where sign in sheets will be provided. 
 
Attendance at these sessions will have a huge impact on the rest of the year. By participating in these sessions, 
students put themselves in the best possible position to revise for their exams. Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 

 
Christopher Farnworth 
Director of Year 11 
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